Legislative Assembly
of
Prince Edward Island

Standing Committee on Fisheries,
Intergovernmental Affairs and Transportation

Public Hearings on the Collapse of
Polar Foods International Inc.

The Standing Committee on Fisheries, Intergovernmental Affairs
and Transportion of the Legislative Assembly of Prince Edward
Island has been instructed to conduct a thorough review of the
collapse of Polar Foods, with a mandate to call witnesses.

The Committee invites those interested in participating in this
review to contact them by January 18, 2008. A schedule of hearings
will be established after the level of public interest has been
determined.

Those who do not wish to make a presentation to the Committee
in person but wish to contribute to the review may send their
comments to:

Standing Committee on Fisheries,
Intergovernmental Affairs and Transportation
Office of the Clerk

Province House

PO Box 2000

Charlottetown, PE C1A 7N8

Fax: (902) 368-5175
Telephone: (902) 368-5972
Email: assembly@gov.pe.ca
www.assembly.pe.ca




